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DETECTIVES ARREST VEHICLE 
BURGLARY SUSPECTS 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating numerous vehicle burglaries that 
have occurred in public parking lots along Fort Lauderdale beach during the last month. The 
investigation, thus far, has led to the arrest of two suspects.  

Preliminary investigation identified a suspect vehicle used in several of the burglaries. On 
Sunday, August 30th, 2020, Fort Lauderdale Rapid Offender Control (ROC) Unit detectives 
observed the vehicle enter the Sebastian Parking Lot, located at 3031 Sebastian Street.  

While in the parking lot, a male passenger exited the vehicle and burglarized a parked 
vehicle. The suspect stole a backpack and two handguns from inside the vehicle. When the 
suspects attempted to leave the parking lot, nearby detectives stopped the vehicle and 
successfully took two suspects into custody.  

The suspects have been identified as Lametriss Lemon, B/F, 04/27/1979, a resident of the 
City of Fort Lauderdale and Clinton Walker, B/M, 08/04/1986, a resident of the City of 
Sunrise. Lemon was charged with Burglary and Grand Theft of a Firearm. Walker was 
charged with Burglary, Grand Theft of a Firearm, Possession of a Firearm by a Convicted 
Felon, and other related charges.  

Residents and visitors of the City of Fort Lauderdale are encouraged to report any suspicious 
activity to police at (954) 764-HELP. To report an emergency, contact 911.  
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